
SSTUWA congratulates NSW 
counterparts on education 
commitment

The SSTUWA congratulates the New South Wales Teachers’ Federation for its strong campaign on public education over 
the past few years, culminating in a strong presence during the NSW election campaign.

The NSWTF has secured significant pledges from the incoming state Labor government, including a promise to bring 
funding for state schools up to 100 per cent of the minimum school resourcing standard (SRS).

“The NSWTF made education a key factor in the state election. We congratulate our colleagues on their hard work and 
success,” said SSTUWA President Matt Jarman.
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